
 

 

December 11, 2024 

NOTICE OF HEARING CANCELLATION 

RE: Cancellation of Hearing of the Midtown Management District to consider 1) the 

advisability of improvement projects and services; and 2) approving the assessment plan, 

assessment roll, and the levy of assessments on property within the District  

Please take notice that the Hearing scheduled on Wednesday, December 18, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. has 

been CANCELLED. 

A new notice will be distributed providing the details of the rescheduled hearing.  

For further information, please call Cynthia Alvarado, Director of Operations and Strategic 

Planning for the District, at (713) 526-7577. 

 

 


